

Kenley Weekly News 9 June 2023

Helen's House

You may have noticed that Helen's House has had a facelift and looks fabulous! For those of you who are not aware, Helen was a parent who raised a lot of money for the school through the PTA and the house was chosen in her memory by her children. Many thanks to Dave and Ann Jones for the great new signs and Mr Thornton for his choice of Cuprinol!

I hope the children notice and continue to enjoy the playhouse.



Ducklings

We have had a great week watching the five duckling eggs hatch and now we have Fluffy, Squishy and the 3 minions - Bob, Kevin and Dave!

Some of the children have had a chance to visit and handle them and next week the children will be able to watch them swimming.

Finding out about the ducklings and learning about their needs will also be a focus in the classes.





30 days Wild in June

30 Days Wild is The Wildlife Trusts' annual challenge where they ask everyone to do one wild thing a day throughout the month of June.

This year we are trying to complete this challenge throughout the school, so expect your child to come home with news of their wildlife activities!





Football

On Thursday 8th June, the girls' football team took part in a local football tournament. All the schools that had previously won their league were there. Our team played against Forestdale School, but we sadly lost. Then we played against two other schools in which we lost one game and drew the other! Despite this, we still played really well as a team and enjoyed it immensely! *Year 6 Football Team*

League Champions

The girls' football team celebrated winning their league, coming first out of nine schools.

We are really proud of their commitment and efforts.



Diary Dates

